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EDITORõS NOTE 
 
Starting with August AGM seems like 
a good idea ð and a huge thank you to 
Gary Suddull for his tenure as Club 
President, a steady hand and patient 
guide for our meetings over many 
years.  Gary now  passes the baton to 
Bruce Tinsley and we welcome Bruce 
as our new President.  As did Gary, 
Bruce has the best interests of our club 
as his priority and we continue in safe 
hands.   
 
The event of significance in this issue 
is our Annual Ride weekend.  Well 
supported and very much enjoyed, 
putting Classic Ridersõ Club  firmly on 
the ôwhere to beõ calendar. 
 
é and, a huge thank you to Ron 
Barton for our 2019 Club Calendar.  
Please call Ron if you wish to purchase 
a copy ð you may even feature in the 
pictorials.   
  
Enjoy what you read - travel safe 
wherever you go and however you get 
there. 
 

Dale 
 

 

OUR CLUB 
 
Classic Riders Club Goulburn (CRCG) 
was born from the idea to form a 
Motorcycle Club which catered for 
restorers and riders of old and classic 
motorcycles.  Nurtured by Neil 
MacDonald and Richard Corbet, this 
idea very soon blossomed into ôour 
clubõ.  Neilõs under house area became 
the unofficial workshop for this 
enterprise and the official launch was 
on 13 August 1991, with the 
inaugural meeting held at Goulburnõs 
RSL Club.  CRCG commenced ôlifeõ 
with 23 potential members, and today 
we have over 130 members and 116 
motor cycles on Club Plates.  We meet 
on the second Tuesday of each month 
at Goulburn Workersõ Club, 
commencing 7.30pm. 
 
New members are always welcome 
and more information is available on 
our Club Website  : 
 
www.classicridersclubgoulburn.com.
au  
   

                                                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMITTEE  

 

              President                Bruce Tinsley 

              Vice President   John Towell 

              Secretary   Ross Gilchrist 

              Assistant Secretary  Dale Towell 

              Treasurer   Charles Hillier 

              Public Officer   Wayne Adams 

              Club Captain   Frank Millwood 

              Publicity Officer   Wayne Adams 

              Regalia Officer   Ron Barton 

              Equipment Officer  Wayne Adams 

              Monument Warden  Mark James 

              Swap Meet Coordinators  Geoff Bland 
                  Wayne Adams 
     Bruce Tinsley 
                  Charles Hillier 
     Dale Towell 
 
              Rally Director 2018                         Dale Towell 

              Machine Examiners & Registration Officers 

                      Richard Corbett 
                      Chris Parlett 
                      Wayne Price 
                       Jeff Blyss  (Yass) 
                       John French  (Moss Vale) 
                      Craig Southwell  (Gunning) 

 

              Club Patron   Jack Glisson 

              Life Members 

                     John Morris  
                     Wayne Adams 
                     Richard Corbet 
                     Howard Kneebone 
                     Jack Glisson 
                     Keith Speer 
                     Marjorie Speer 
                     Ross Gilchrist 

 
              Website Manager                 Ross Gilchrist 
 
              Magazine Editor                 Dale Towell 
 

 
Full details and contact numbers on website 

 

http://www.classicridersclubgoulburn.com.au/
http://www.classicridersclubgoulburn.com.au/


ALL HISTORIC 

RACE DAY 

WAKEFIELD PARK 

1 ð 2 September 2018 

Photographs compliments of Frank 

Millw ood, Club Run Captain  

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 



BUNGENDORE & 

DISTRICT (BAD) 

CAR & BIKE SHOW 

BUNGENDORE 

29 September 2018   

Great weather, local support and 

record entries combined to make this 

yearõs BAD Car and Bike Show in 

Bungendore, one of the best ever.   This 

event just keeps on growing in 

popularity and hopefully next year, 

we can add this event to our Club 

calendar. 

Local Bank Manager Pete Seymourõs 

Waratah ð pictured below ð won best 

vintage entry.  Pete says he will be 

bringing it to our Annual Ride next 

year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Colin Jewell 



CRCG SUNDAY RUN 

TO BIGGA  

7 October 2018 

Photographs compliments of Frank 

Millwood, Club Run Captain 

 

  

 

 

 

 



CRCG ANNUAL 

RIDE 2018 

Friday 26 ð Sunday 28 

October 2018 

Our Annual Ride this year began with 

the traditional Friday meet and greet 

BBQ.  Around sixty in attendance,  

preparation thanks to Wayne Adams 

who made sure we had everything we 

needed prior to his sojourn in hospital, 
Geoff Bland and Bruce Tinsley for 

their mastership of the evening, Barry 

Walding for his capable assistance to 

chef Bruce and Mischelle Lees for once 

again controlling the bar crowds and 

her ever smiling execution of ôpub 

hospitalityõ.   

Saturday morning breakfast was 

prepared by Can Assist ð tireless, hard 

working, ever supporting of our 
events and much appreciated. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saturdayõs route took our riders in the 

direction of Crookwell, stopping to 

gather at the Mobil petrol station, 

before heading on to Binda Public 

School for morning tea. é. a seven 

family school, consisting of one set of 

triplets, bringing the total enrolment 

to ten students.   

The whole town rallied for us that day 

ð the local store opened, the baker 
fired up his services before the sun 

rose and provided fresh baked bread, 

the school dedicated Friday to a cup 

cake bake and an amazing team 

presented our - in excess of - 100 

participants with a truly first class 

morning tea.   

But, the hospitality didnõt end with 

food.  There were tours of the school 

on offer and lessons delivered to those 
in need of them ð an example here as 

Clayton Francis sits attentively, 

waiting for his instructions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

é followed by a short test to 

determine if the lesson was a success. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Others enjoyed the setting of fine 

artwork and country surroundings or 

had the pleasure of meeting the 

schoolõs resident emu. 
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This year, riders were given the choice 

of a short or long ride for their return 

to Goulburn, regardless of bike 

category.  The short option took our 

participants through Grabben Gullen 

and via Range Road back to Goulburn.  

The long option included Laggan and 

a drive through Taralga, then on to 
Goulburn.   

A huge thank you to Rotary of 

Goulburn for lunch services.  Our 

Club has had a long standing 

partnership with many charity groups 

- a testament of our determination to 

distribute money we receive, back into 

the community.  Carol James and her 

team work so hard for us on these 

occasions and we appreciate 

everything they do, very much. 

As is customary for our Annual Ride 

Saturday around lunch, motorcycles 

were placed in date of birth or special 

category and open for judging.  Unless 

entrants wanted to stay under the 

radar like our BSA connoisseur Geoff 

Bland, who took his numbered bike 

home and left three on display with no 

number.  Nice try Geoff ð I had to 

work overtime telling everyone what 

your number was Ṱ  

é and in regard to our BSA theme for 

2018, sincere thanks to those who 

brought their BSAs along and for the 

fabulous static display.  Itõs a huge 

amount of work to prepare any 
motorcycle for an event, but to share 

two, three and four in one day is just 

amazing.  This generosity is much 

appreciated and valued immensely by 

everyone who had the good fortune of 

seeing results of such hard work.   

The photographs that follow, tell a 

lit tle of the fine craft of motorcycle 

restoration.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hereõs what our riders enjoyed on the road between Goulburn and Crookwell.  

Just a small sample of the beautiful scenery on offer in the Goulburn Region.   

 

 

 

 



                                                                                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


